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Melanie Gilbert formally 
appointed as Registrar  

 
For Immediate Release 
 
(Kahnawake – 17, Ohiarí:ha/June 2019) The Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke (MCK) wishes to inform the community that Melanie Gilbert 
has been formally appointed today as the Registrar for the 
Kanien’kehá:ka of Kahnawà:ke Law and the Kahnawà:ke Residency Law. 
 
The appointment, which was passed unanimously by the Council of 
Chiefs at today’s duly-convened Council meeting, is a requirement of 
both Laws. 
 
Ms. Gilbert was the Director of the MCK’s Lands Unit before being 
approved to hold her new position. She replaces the former Registrar, 
Rose-Ann Morris. 
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Media Inquiries: 
Joe Delaronde 
Political Press Attaché 
450- 632-7500 ext 63251 
joe.delaronde@mck.ca 
 

Technical 
Contact: 
Ratsénhaienhs 
Kahsennenhawe Sky-
Deer 
kahsennenhawe.sky-
deer@mck.ca 
____________________

___ 

Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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